
  
  

                  August 5, 2024 
  
City of Columbus  
Purchasing Office  
77 N Front Street   
Columbus, OH  43215  
Attn: Ryan Conley 
  
RE: PO339949 

This letter is a request for updated provisions of the original Purchase Order and to include a Surcharge Adjustment to 
the original contract.  This Purchase Order was originally issued to Columbus Peterbilt as PO339573 and was revised in 
August of 2022.   

During this time, an updated Peterbilt Model was introduced as was required by terms of the bid.   Model Year and 
Supply Chain issues have increased in severity during/since this period and costs for all goods associated with these 
trucks have increased at an unprecedented pace.  

The chassis and body prices increased by over 30%.  Freight Fuel Surcharges were also imposed.  I have attached 
supporting documentation for the request as outlined below.  The request is below comparable price increases for the 
period, which have typically been in the 30% + range.   Please let me know if any additional documentation is needed.  

  

Order Qty: 1 Single, 1 Tandem Axle 

   Single Axle Tandem Axle 
Original PO 
Amount  179097  199,643  
       
Original Body Quote 73949  83606  
As Build Body Inv  109,087  120,897  
Body Increase  35,138  37,291  
       
Original Chassis   105,148  116,037  
As Built Chassis   140,710  149,211  
       
Total Cost Delivered  249,797  270,108  

 

Thank you.  

 

John Krauss 

Ohio Peterbilt  


